
St. Alice Catholic Church 

Santa Alicia Iglesia Cat·lica 
1520 ñEò Street  Springfield OR, 97477 

Office:  541-747-7041 / FAX 541-746-5213 
Website: www.stalice.org Office E-mail: kathyw@nu-world.com Bulletin Editor: dmeile@archdpdx.org    

The Resurrection of the Lord, The Mass of Easter Day - April 16th, 2017 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 
Saturday Vigil Mass 
 5:00pm English  
Sunday Mass 
 9:30am English 
 12:15pm Espa¶ol 
Weekday Liturgy  (Chapel in Rel. Ed. Center) 
 Monday: 8:30am Liturgy of the Word with Holy 
    Communion 
 Tuesday: 6:00pm Misa En Espa¶ol 
 Wednesday: 8:30am English Mass 
 Thursday: 8:30am English Mass 
 Friday: 8:30am English Mass 
Reconciliation 
 Tuesday: 5:00 - 5:45pm 
 Saturday: 3:30 - 4:30pm 
 Or by appointment 
The Rosary (El Rosario) (Chapel in Ed. Center) 
 Wednesday and Thursday:  8:00am English 
 Thursday:  7:00pm Espa¶ol 
Adoration of the Holy Eucharist 
 1st Friday in Chapel in Ed. Center   
 12:00pm - 7:00PM 
Office Hours Monday - Friday 8:30am - 4:00pm 
Office Closed 12:30PM - 1:30pm 

 Parish Staff 
Father Mark Bentz:  Ext: 204 Administrator 
Cindy Grabler:  Ext: 205 Bookkeeper 
Kathy Weinhold:  Ext: 200 Receptionist 
Danielle Plantz:  Ext: 203 Pastoral Associate 
Christine Beldner  Business Manager 
Norma Ouellette:  Ext: 206 Director of Religious Education & 
  Coordinator of Hispanic Ministries  
Jason Roebuck:  Ext: 202 Office of Youth and Family Life 
David Meile:  Bulletin & Website Editor 

Marriage Preparation: 
Please contact Pastor six months prior to wedding to ensure 

adequate time for these preparations. 

Baptism for Children Age 3 Months through Age 6 

If your child was not baptized as a newborn infant, you are 

encouraged to bring him or her for baptism on one of our regularly 

scheduled baptism dates.  Remaining scheduled baptism dates for 

2017 will be celebrated on April 29th & 30th, August 12th & 13th, 

and November 18th & 19th.  Readiness to have your child 

baptized involves registering at the parish, attending mass faithfully 

for at least four months, and participating in baptism preparation 

classes.  Registration for the classes and attendance at two 

sessions by parents and godparents is required.  To make 

arrangements for baptism, please call Norma at 541-747-7041.   

Bible Basics 
Bible Basics, led by Fr. Mark Bentz, is open to all parishioners as 

well as those who are coming to explore the faith and prepare to 

become Catholic.  Come learn more about the Catholic faith and 

grow spiritually through prayer, study, and discussion. Classes will 

resume on April 20th. Please call Danielle Plantz at 541-747-7041 

for more information.   

April 22 - April 23, 2017 
First Reading  Acts 2:42-47 
Responsorial Psalm Psalms 118:2-4, 13-15, 22-24 
Second Reading   1 Peter 1:3-9 
Gospel   John 20:19-31 
 
Sat. 5:00 PM - Reader 1:  Joe Waters  
Extraordinary Minister 1: Suzanne Graf 
Head Cup: Carol Sirois 
Extraordinary Minister 2: Sheryl Buehler 
 
 

Sun. 9:30 AM - Reader: Lori Stephens  

Extraordinary Minister 1: Fay Lister 

Head Cup: Don Lister 

Extraordinary Ministers 2: Jeanette Shibler, Frank Wikle, 

Jeri Perkins, Mike Perkins, Marlene Ross  
 

 

Sun. 12:15 PM - Reader 1: Eligio Montes 

Reader 2: Mariana Rivas 

Extraordinary Minister 1: Please See Schedule 

Head Cup: Please See Schedule 

Extraordinary Ministers 2: Please See Schedule 
 

Altar Servers Sat.5:00pm  Sun.9:30am Sun.12:15pm  
Cross           Brandon  Max  Angel 
Book           Jordan  Mia  Samuel 
Candle             Miguel     Eduardo 
 
 

Intentions for the week of April 16 through April 23 
April 16 - 9:30am Rob Weinhold/Kathy & Family 
April 16 - 12:15pm Gil Martinez Gonzalez/Familia  
   Rodrigues Martinez 
April 18 - 8:30am Ellen Fehlen/Bonnie Kauffman 
April 19 - 8:30am John Elliott/Frank & Carol Elliott 
April 20 - 8:30am Eric Jones/Ken & Sue Jones 
April 21 - 8:30am Ellen Fehlen/Bonnie Kauffman 
April 22 - 8:30pm Dave Palahniuk/Shirley Palahniuk 
April 23 - 9:30am Kenneth Anderson/Marie Anderson & 
   Family 
April 23 - 12:15pm COMMUNITY OF ST. ALICE 



POPE FRANCISñPRAYER INTENTIONS FOR APRIL 

Universal : Youth, That young people may respond generously to their vocations and 
seriously consider offering themselves to God in the priesthood or consecrated life. 

Pastorõs Corner  
 

 Pastorõs corner: Good News Edition 

 He is Risen!  Christ has conquered sin and death and offers new life to those who will 

accept it in faith.  Itõs the best news there isñdeath does not have the final word for those 

who believe and are baptized.  This week, in the spirit of Easter, weõre having a òGood Newsó 

bulletin to share what God has done this last Church year.  Youõll hear updates from our 

various ministry groups to give you a taste of how much there is going on at St. Alice!  

 For my part, itõs been a wonderful 9 and a half months being your shepherd!  Iõve 

been overwhelmed by your love and acceptance, as well as patience with my shortcomings.  It truly is a wonderful 

community here.  Our census in November showed over 1000 people coming to weekend masses, with about 600 at the 

Spanish mass alone!  My expectation is that as we become more excited about sharing our faith, our church will only 

continue growing.   

 Since arriving in July, on the business end, my goal has been to work on infrastructure so that the office doesnõt 

need me as much for admin work and I can be more available to you for spiritual guidance and the sacraments, especially 

reconciliation.  To that end, weõve contracted out our janitorial services, hired a new business manager (Christine Beldner), 

and just recently brought a volunteer coordinator on board (Shirley Liberante) to help us better coordinate the latent 

talent in the parish.  We also have been blessed by the IT services of Kris Plaskey, who generously donates his expertise to 

be tech support for us!  These changes may seem invisible to most of you for now, but they have already made a huge 

difference in the office and will bear great fruit in the near future ñstay tuned for more exciting developments!   

 One area that has improved tremendously this year is technology.  We fixed/upgraded our phones (everybody has 

an individual voicemail now!), we implemented a google calendar (before then, our parish calendar was paper) which is on 

our website, and weekly homilies and classes are uploaded to the website as well.  With the purchase of the app ôInteractioõ, 

we also have the capability of doing live translation during bi -lingual events, which will only help our community grow 

closer together over time.   

 I can truly say that some of the unsung heroes of St. Alice are the staff.  They treat their jobs as a ministry and 

every one of them has a personal relationship with the Lord.  They also like working together, which makes every day a 

joy to come to the office.  I am truly blessed and humbled to be among them serving you.  Please thank them for their 

service!  

 Ministry -wise weõve trained ushers, readers, Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion, and servers.  Weõve 

partnered with prayer teams to provide healing ministry for those who suffer from wounds of the past.  In adult faith 

formation, we went through the Old Testament and will be starting the New Testament shortly.  We were blessed to have 

the relic of St. John Paul the Second visit us in November, and several physical and emotional healings were reported to 

us, from Neuropathy to foot pain and restored mobility.  Iõm convinced that the visit of St. John Paul II was the start of 

many graces that weõve experienced this spring.  With the 100th anniversary of Fatima this year, I am sure there are 

many more miracles to come!   

 If youõve been with us a long time, thank you for your faithfulness and support.  If youõve been away from the 

Church for a while, I hope that you find a home here with us at St. Alice.  Weõre not perfect, but Jesus is here; and where 

Jesus is, there is new life and healing!  Happy Easter!  

 

Blessings,  

Fr. Mark    



St. Alice Good News 
From the Pastoral Associate 

Danielle Plantz 

ñBehold, I make all things new.ò (Revelation 21:5) 

Our Lord is blessing St. Alice Parish by fulfilling the promise to ñmake all things new.ò  Under the inspired and 

energetic leadership of Father Mark Bentz, we are being renewed in many evident ways as the Spirit 

empowers our lives and strengthens our faith.  Here are just a few examples: 

We continue to minister to the sick and homebound throughout Springfield and beyond with a faithful and 

compassionate group of ministers.  In September, Father led a training and commissioning for Extraordinary 

Minister of Holy Communion to the Sick and Homebound followed by an appreciation luncheon.  He reminded 

us of the great privilege and responsibility of bringing Our Lord in the Blessed Sacrament to those who are no 

longer able to attend mass, and he guided us in how to exercise this ministry with reverence, humility, and 

love.  Thirty existing ministers and three new ministers were commissioned.  Our next training will be held 

Saturday, May 13th.  Additional ministers are always needed.  Perhaps the Lord is calling you!      

On November 14th  and 15th , Brother Mauricio Torres brought to St. Alice a first-class relic of St. John Paul II 

as part of a relic tour throughout the Archdiocese of Portland.  The first-class relic was a vial of blood 

authenticated by Archbishop Stanislaw Dziwisz of Krakow, Poland.  Brother Mauricio provided a teaching, 

along with the opportunity for prayer and veneration of the relic.  Many blessed fruits came from the visitation 

of the relic including physical healings, a silver-colored rosary turning to a bright gold color, and personal 

conversions. 

Throughout this year, Father Mark has been leading a course based on the text ñBible Basics for Catholics:  A 

New Picture of Salvation Historyò by Dr. John Bergsma.  Attendees have numbered about 60 people, 

including our RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults) participants.  Thursday night Bible Basics class will 

continue throughout the upcoming Easter Season, when Father will teach using the text ñNew Testament 

Basics for Catholics,ò again by Dr. Bergsma. 

St. Alice joyfully welcomed Rob Weinhold and Matthew Linday, who received their sacraments of initiation at 

the Easter Vigil Mass on April 15th.  Rob was baptized, confirmed, and received first Holy Communion.  Matt, 

who was baptized as young child at St. Mary Catholic Church in Corvallis, was confirmed and received first 

Holy Communion.  We have also had five people growing in faith as inquirers with the intention of receiving 

for the Easter Sacraments at a future Easter Vigil Mass. 

Our Lenten-Easter series this year is entitled ñThe Wild Gooseò with Father David Pivonka.  About 80 

participants have been gathering in small groups, and through prayerful surrender to the Spirit, lives are being 

made new! One participant has beautifully given testimony of an experience of being ñbaptized in the Spiritò. . 

.Curious about what this is?  Come attend the Pentecost Prayer Service on June 2nd at 6:00 p.m. at St. Alice 

and pray for the Spirit to renew your soul, to renew our parish, and to renew the face of the earth!   

May Our Lord bless you with grace and peace during this Easter season and always, 

Danielle 

Pastoral Associate 



The Good News  --  God's love shown this tax season through 27 plus volunteers and the supportive help of St. 

Alice staff and facilities.  AARP TaxAide will have helped 1000 plus tax payers at St. Alice Education Center 

by April 18th.  The Good News lived out.  

St. Alice Good News 
Good News from the Office of Hispanic Ministry, Religious Education and Baptismal Coordinator.  

The Good News is if you want to find a place to sit at the 12:15 Sunday mass you best arrive early. It is not 

uncommon to find people standing in the back of the church, even times they are in the vestibule. The community 

has grown. 

In February we had a beautiful, Holy Spirit filled retreat to help us get ready for Lent. Brother Cyril Drnjevic, OSB 

from Mt. Angle Abbey led the retreat. With the help of Deacon Jesse y Sylvia Cantu from the Diocese of Lubbock, 

Texas (which we Skyped them in). This retreat focused on how we can Live the Passion, Death and Resurrection 

of Jesus in our daily life. With the help of the Holy Spirit attendees walked away with new experiences and a 

deeper understanding of the Faith.  

The Good News in Religious Education, is weôre about at capacity. This goes for the parent classes along with the 

childrenôs classes. We have 98 registered children and of these 50 will be receiving their First Communion this 

year. In hopes of including the whole parish community in this joyous occasion, families will have a choice as to 

which mass their child will receive their Sacrament. They can choose one of the three masses from the weekend 

of May 20th and 21st. Join us at one of the masses and also, please pray for the children so that they may fully 

join us at the table of God. 

An awesome news, at the Easter Vigil mass last night Daniela Santizo Roblero daughter of Rigoberto Santizo and 

Alba Roblero was fully entered into the community of faith through her reception of the Sacraments of Initiation, 

Baptism, First Communion and Confirmation. Daniela worked hard to complete her formation and was very excited 

to finely receive Godsô gifts and graces and to wear her puffy white dress. A big smile came to her when she was 

told she could now serve as an Alter Server. She thought that would be a good service to do. We welcome you 

Daniela! 

To end the Good News of Religious Education, summer Camp of St. Alice is planned for the last week of June. 

The week will be filled with activities, projects, music and more exploring the different vocations of our faith. Watch 

for more information coming soon and save those dates. 

The Good News for Baptisms, God has blesses our families with many potential babies for future Baptisms. April 

29th and 30th will be our next baptisms. At this time we have 5 families in preparation for then, and 6 families 

already preparing for our future dates. Last year we were blessed to baptize 31 new member, infants to 6 years 

old. God is good, our community continues to grow. 

Healing Ministry Coordinator and Church Cleaning Ministry Coordinators 

Cheryl and I are thankful and blessed to be part of the community of St Alice. With the change and uncertainty in 

the world we are truly thankful that our shepherd and teacher Father Bentz will lead us through these trying times. 

With all the faith and support of the St Alice community we can find our way together in this life and the 

next.  In communion with God, St. Alice and Fr. Bentz.  

Brian and Cheryl Gesik 



St. Alice Good News 

Nearly 20 years I have witnessed firsthand the enormous generosity of the parishioners of St. Alice. I 

have watched as you stretched out your hand to help the community of Springfield. 

You have bought school supplies for Maple school, provided Christmas gifts to Maple, RiverBend and 

Centennial Schools, to St. Alice parishioners in need and our St. Alice shut-ins and nursing homes. 

Year after year you have provided food and clothing to fill the barrels of the Catholic Community 

Services. Many of you give weekly of your time to hand out food to the less fortunate at Catholic 

Community Services. You have made quilts and given them to pregnant moms, to homeless, to families 

who are finally able to move into a home. 

Recently a new organization ñRuthôs Closetò started right here at St. Alice, by two of your parishioners. 

This organization provides shoes, socks, shirts, pants, jackets, hats, underwear to all the local Springfield 

schools so that no child will be uncomfortable or embarrassed because their shoes are too small or too 

big, have holes, or cold because they have no coat. 

Later on this month you are opening your hearts and the doors to your parish center to sponsor the Night 

Shelter (April 27 ï May 1st).  

You- St. Alice truly love your neighbor. I am so proud to have witnessed your LOVE.   

And the king will say to them in reply, ñAmen, I say to you, whatever you did for one of these least 

brothers of mine, you did for me.ò (Matthew 25:40) 

Kathy Weinhold 

Receptionist/Secretary 

Good News from the Office of Marriage and Family Life/Youth Ministry: 

It has been a busy year in looking for new ways to reach out to families and prepare engaged couples to enter into 

the Sacrament of Matrimony.  We have seen a small group of men step up to engage in their faith through a new 

group called B.E.E.R., which stands for boys evolving into eternal realities.  We have had a chance to taste some 

amazing beers, and some lively discussion about ways to stand up for our Catholic faith as men.  We took the 

opportunity to join with almost a 1000 men in Salem to be strengthened in our faith at the 1st Annual Catholic 

Menôs Conference.   In youth ministry, this is the first year that we have been trying out an online program for 

preparation for Confirmation of youth.  The program is called, ñCalled to Mercyò and it has been a blessing for our 

group of young people and their families to complete the program at their own pace.  In addition, we have started 

on the road to Marian Consecration with our middle school and high school youth, and are looking forward to 

celebrating the consecration on the anniversary of the Marian apparition to the three children in Portugal in 1917, 

on May 13.  Finally, we are excited about the opportunity to come together as one family for the celebration of our 

patroness, Saint Alice, the empress, on June 18th this year.  Stay tuned for more news about this great chance to 

joyfully celebrate our patroness and our community of different cultures coming together as one family. 

Jason Roebuck 

Office of Youth and Family Life 



ST. ALICE'S AMAZING GENEROSITY 

RUTH'S CLOSET: 

Several weeks ago we received a call from Page Elementary School requesting clothing for 8 students.  Because 

of your generosity we were able to fill their requests.  Thank you notes from the students are displayed in the 

vestibule.  Thank you for helping the children of our community. 

MAPLE SCHOOL FOOD BOX PROJECT: 

Maple School had contacted St. Alice asking for donations of food to help some of their families during Spring 

Break.  St. Alice parishioners again donated enough food to fill 26 boxes and contributed $510 to purchase food.  

We bought milk, eggs, apples, oranges, laundry detergent, shampoo, toothpaste and bar soap.  Your willingness 

to help children with basic needs is very much appreciated. 

ST. ALICE GIVING TREE: 

This last Christmas St. Alice Parishioners again responded with their hearts and pocketbooks to help children in 

the Springfield community have a more joyful Christmas.  We had 177 tags on the tree and all tags were taken and 

filled.  We wish every parishioner could see what we have seen, the piles of Christmas gifts that are taken to 

Maple, Riverbend and Centennial schools.  It is just awesome.  No words can adequately describe St. Alice's 

generosity.  Thank you St. Alice for helping the less fortunate children of Springfield.  

St. Alice Good News 

Itôs been a whirlwind since joining the St. Alice staff, but even in my short tenure Iôve been blessed to be a part of 

or a witness to the works of the Holy Spirit among our community.   

St. Alice Staff really are miracle workers! Among every decision they make, task they complete, or project they 

plan are daily decisions to give selflessly of their personal resources. Itôs inspiring to be a observer to so many 

living examples of todayôs St. Th®r¯se of Lisieux! 

Itôs been very moving to receive several anonymous donations shortly after communicating a need.  These gifts 

make me recognize just what a special family we have at St. Alice! 

Itôs been awesome to watch the countless volunteers coming through the office doors to share of their talents. 

Volunteers are present in some capacity every day and I especially look forward to seeing Mable every Thursday.   

CAHOOTS/White Bird Clinic just picked up their load of blankets, sleeping bags and toiletries and their 

representative said ñWow!ò upon seeing the huge pile of donations, but then as we loaded it also said ñthis is the 

nicest stuff weôve received all winterò. Your giving heart, St. Alice, is so special and it makes me want to hug each 

one of you individually!   

At first, I was impressed with Fr. Markôs gift of teaching I observed while attending the Bible Basics class.  His 

homilies have stirred deep conversations after Mass in our family which have allowed us to grow in our faith, but 

also provided us teaching moments for our kids. Now, working with Fr. Mark, Iôm more hopeful about the reach we 

can have at St. Alice than ever before.  Fr. Markôs vision, dedication, and sincerity have called me to walk along 

side of him to help grow the St. Alice family.  He challenges me every day to move away from ñworkò and move 

into ñmissionò. 

St. Alice is a beautiful example of what a church is, the people! Thank you for your gifts, your friendship, your 

support and your example! 

Christine Beldner 

Business Manager 



Good news from St Vincent De Paul 

Rita and I have made many home visits as have all of our volunteers and all of them have happy endings. There 

was the family that was moved from an abusive home in Washington with just their clothes and a blanket each. 

They were put into an apartment by DHS with nothing, not even toilet paper. Being very near Christmas we helped 

them with clothing, beds, pots and pans, table and chairs. We found food for them from the Lindholm Center, then 

we went looking for Toys at the Main Street Saint Vinnies store of which toys were very scarce.  While there we 

picked out necessary kitchen utensils and bedding. Christmas was two days away and we were bemoaning out 

loud between ourselves what to do. A customer in the store overheard our conversation and said "come over to 

my house I have things to give." We came away with a bicycle, a badminton set and various other things even a 

TV set. We were able to play Santa Claus on Christmas Eve. The happiness they felt warmed our hearts very 

much. We were hooked as Vincentians for sure!! 

John Antone 

St. Alice Good News 

Good news at St. Alice 

 Between Easter 2016 to Easter 2017 there have been many good things at St. Alice that have made me 

very excited. We have been blessed at St. Alice with a number of very good priests in a row. Last Easter 

Fr. Jaspers was serving us and we were excited about all he had done here. We were just finishing three years 

where the Pastoral Council and the Parish had been concentrating on unity in the parish. We literally had on our 

agenda every month for 3 years ñUnity, how are we doing and what can we do better?ò  In discussions I had with 

the Archdiocese we were seen as a model for how to go about it.  We have been steadily growing as a parish for a 

number of years. The annual parish count in November of 2015 had us at just over 1000 at our 3 masses, 2016 

had us at just over 1100. It showed an increase at all 3 masses.  

 In July, Fr. Mark joined us and saw what we had been doing and wanted to expand on it. One really 

exciting thing he has done is to incorporate technologies in our parish. We have a new computer system that is 

going to allow us to better communicate and to gather information that can put parishioners in touch with 

educational opportunities and volunteer opportunities. I think that one of the most exciting things is that we now 

have an interactive translation system that will allow us all to worship and learn together much easier and much 

more smoothly. I was told that we are the first Catholic Church in the U.S. to use this and I know we are being 

watched to see how this will work.  

 Due to a history of security problems in other parishes, as well as increased drug activity in our 

neighborhood, Fr. Mark set up a Safety and Security Committee. The first thing we did was hold a training session 

on April 1st for greeters and emergency assistants. It was attended by about 60 parishioners and representatives 

from 3 other parishes. Other parishes and the Archdiocese have asked  for our information and training material.  

 We have been blessed at St. Alice with a great staff who have made great sacrifices to serve us and we 

should all be grateful for all that they have done.  

 I am very excited about what is happening at St Alice and the direction we are going. We all need to come 

together with our time and treasure to continue to change Springfield, Oregon, and the World.  

Mike Whitney 

Pastoral Council Chairman 



It is good for us to break out of our set 

ways, because it is proper to the Heart of 

God to overflow with tenderness, with 

ever more to give  

*Pope Francis Tweets* 

Pope Francis - @Pontifex 4:30am - 13 Apr 2017 

Youth Ministry:  

NEW TESTAMENT BASICS for CATHOLICS: 

An Easter-Season Course at St. Alice 

Catholic Church 

When: April 20thð June 1st 

Thursday evenings 

6:45 to 8:30 p.m. 

Where:  Parish Center 

Presenter: Father Mark Bentz 

Books will be available to purchase for $15.00.  Please call 

Danielle at 541-747-7041 to register and to reserve your 

book. 

All are welcome and encouraged to attend! 

Baptism Class 

Our next baptism class has been 

scheduled for April in preparation for 

Baptisms in April. Preregistration is 

required by parents and godparents, 

along with a copy of the birth certificate of each child 

to be baptised. Stop by the office to register and get 

details of class dates and times. 

St. Alice Events for the Week of 

 April 16 through April 23 

16. Sunday 

9:30 - 10:30 Mass -  English (Church) 

11:00 - Rel Ed Classes - K - 5  

12:15 - 1:15 - Misa - Espa¶ol (Church) 

17. Monday - Office Closed 

8:30am - Liturgy of the Word with Holy 

Communion (Chapel) 

9:00am - Morning Prayer (Chapel) 

6:30pm - 8:30pm Baptism Class 

18. Tuesday  

5:00pm ï 5:45pm - Confession (Church) 

6:00 - Misa - Espa¶ol (Church) 

7:00 - 9:00pm - Luz de Vida (Church) 

19. Wednesday 

8:00am - Rosary (Chapel) 

8:30am - Mass - English (Chapel) 

9:00am - Morning Prayer (Chapel) 

20. Thursday  

8:00am - Rosary (Chapel) 

8:30am - Mass - English (Chapel) 

9:00am - Morning Prayer (Chapel) 

11:00am - Funeral - Kay Wojcik 

6:45 - 8:30 - Bible Basics 

21. Friday  

8:30am - Mass - English (Chapel) 

9:00am - Morning Prayer (Chapel) 

5:00pm - 9:00pm - Renacer con Jesus 

22. Saturday 

3:30 - 4:30pm - Confessions (Church) 

3:30 - 4:30pm - Middle School Youth (Parish 

Center) 

5:30 - 6:30 Mass -  English (Church) 

6:00 - 7:30pm - High School Youth (Parish 

Center) 

8:00 - 9:00 - B.E.E.R. Menôs Group 

23. Sunday  

9:30 - 10:30 Mass -  English (Church) 

11:00 - Rel Ed Classes - K - 5  

12:15 - 1:15 - Misa - Espa¶ol (Church) 

*The Chapel is in the Religious Education Center 

   Daily Readings 

        For Mass 

16. ACTS 10:34A, 37-

43 

PS 118:1-2, 16-17, 22

-23 

COL 3:1-4 

JN 20:1-9 

17. ACTS 2:14, 22-33 

PS 16:1-2A AND 5, 7-

8, 9-10, 11 

MT 28:8-15 

18. ACTS 2:36-41 

PS 33:4-5, 18-19, 20 

AND 22 

JN 20:11-18 

19. ACTS 3:1-10 

PS 105:1-2, 3-4, 6-7, 

8-9 

LK 24:13-35 

20. ACTS 3:11-26 

PS 8:2AB AND 5, 6-7, 

8-9 

LK 24:35-48 

21. ACTS 4:1-12 

PS 118:1-2 AND 4, 22

-24, 25-27A 

JN 21:1-14 

22. ACTS 4:13-21 

PS 118:1 AND 14-

15AB, 16-18, 19-21 

MK 16:9-15 

 

 

 

 

 

23. (See cover) 

 FINANCIAL STEWARDSHIP  

Date Offertory 

Amount Needed 

to Meet Budget 

April 1/2 

April 8/9 

April 15/16 

April 22/23 

April 29/30 

$6,732.00 

$9,317.10 

$9,384.98 

$9,384.98 

$9,384.98 

$9,384.98 

$9,384.98 

Thank you for your stewardship (and thank you for using your envelopes)! 

55 & Older There will be no 55 & Older 

potluck in April. We hope to see you in May.  

Welcome and Congratulations to  

Robert Weinhold, 

Matthew Linday, and 

Daniela Santizo Roblero 

who received their sacraments 

of initiation at St. Alice Catholic Church 

on April 15th, 2017 

during the Easter Vigil Liturgy! 

http://www.usccb.org/bible/isaiah/7:10


St. Alice Prayer Chain/Wheel  

If you know anyone who is in need of prayer 

or if you would like to volunteer to be a 

member of the prayer wheel, we welcome 

you. Please contact Shirley by text or phone at 

541-217-9468, or email sliberante@gmail.com 

All prayer requests sent to us are also forwarded to 

the Carmelites. 

ENCOUNTER THE 

RISEN CHRIST 

We prayed, fasted and 

gave almsðand now we 

celebrate Easter joy! Our 

Lenten journey with CRS Rice Bowl ends as we 

encounter our risen Lord. We reflect on our brothers 

and sisters whom we have walked with in India, 

Zambia, El Salvador, Mexico, Ethiopia and Hawaii. 

And we commit to bring Easter joy to each person we 

meet in our daily lives. If you havenôt already turned in 

your CRS Rice Bowl, itôs not too late.  Please drop it 

off at the St. Alice Church office.   

We recently received a donation of 3 

iPad's from Northwest Community Credit 

Union.  However we could use extra 

power cables with power adapters. If you 

have any extra, please feel free to drop 

them by the office.  Thanks in advance for your help!  

Carmelite Tickets 
If you are still wanting Carmelite tickets please 

contact the St. Alice office at 541-747-7041 or call 

St. Maryôs at 541-342-1139. 

 

 

 

 

 

Weõre looking for people who would like to help 

make our annual St. Alice Day celebration a great 

family event.  Four planning meetings will be held 

on Mondays, April 24, May 8, May 22, and June 

5 from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  Please call 

Danielle or Jason at 541-747-7041 if you would 

like to be on the planning committee.   Thank 

you! 

 

St. Alice Day  

Sunday 

June 18
th
, 2017 

We Wish to thank the following for their time and talent 

in the presentation of the Stations Of The Cross 

Ruth Germaine 

Marcy & Hugh Sandgathe 

John & Karol Stauble 

Marv & Debbie Jarvis 

Phil & Kate Jaspers & their grandson Dillon 

Eligio Montes Cruz 

Jose Varo 

Kris Plaskey 

Mary James 

Andrea Smith 

Theda Smith 

Cornelio Garibay 

Chris Scott 

John Antone - Narrator 

Fr. Mark Bentz -  Narrator 

Dave Roman - Sound & Lighting 

Don Nau - Director 

tel:(541)%20747-7041
tel:(541)%20342-1139



